
Stephen B. Brainm Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 737-8116 December 30, 1988 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station PI-137 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: Quality Assurance Program, Revision No. 6 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54, we are submitting as an attachment to this 
letter a description of our current Quality Assurance (QA) program.  
Attachment I, entitled "Quality Assurance Program - Revision 6," contains 
our revised program and supersedes Revision 5 which was submitted to you 
on December 31, 1987. Revision 6 incorporates recent corporate 
organizational and authority changes, and minor editorial changes to 
reflect actual conditions where applicable. Attachment II, entitled 
"Summary of Changes", briefly summarizes the changes made.  

Should you or your staff have any questions, please contact Mr. Jude G.  
Del Percio, Manager, Regulatory Affairs.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Mr. William Russell 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1498 

Ms. Marylee M. Slosson, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-I 
Division of Reactor Projects I/II 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P.O. Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
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